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We started up the Unit No. 3 reactor at our Ohi Nuclear Power Station at 17:00 today. 
 
Reactor startup is one of the important steps in the process of resuming power 
operation. We will continuously give sincere and deliberate support to the subsequent 
inspections to be performed by the Nuclear Regulation Authority. At the same time, we 
will carefully make steps forward putting top priority at the safety while encouraging 
both our employees and contractors to renew their firm determination to contribute to 
consistent improvement of nuclear safety. 

 
 

 


